Herman May was a Minister of Music
at South Norfolk, seen here with his
family.






Mrs. Harvey Whitehurst, Sr. “Gwen” at
the South Norfolk Baptist Church, Henry
Pilcher’s Sons Pipe Organ. She served as

Church Organist for over 25 years.



Mr. and Mrs Ernest G LeBlanc seen here with
children, Barry and Bonnie. Recently retired after
42 years as Organist, Kempsville Baptist Church.
(An outstanding Christian family who were gifted
musicians, Betty played the piano, served as
Educational Secretary, directed the Junior Choir,
substituted on the organ and directed many other
activities while at SNBC, 1947-67)




John M. Roberts, Jr.

Choir Director
(Brother of Gwen Whitehurst)
(Johnny Roberts, who worked for
Norfolk and Western Railroad, was
killed in an accident. An Educational
Fund was established in the church, in
his memory. A new pulpit was given to

the Glory of God and in memory of John
M. Roberts, Jr.)




